
From: Ruth, Amy C.
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Remediation idea for BOPCO South Loop 10" Mainline Leak (playa)
Date: Friday, November 07, 2014 1:51:22 PM
Attachments: EK Desalinization Presentation.pdf

Remediation Capability Statement.pdf

I have a correction to make.  There is a leach/extraction action also taking place in using this
 technique in which waste water will be removed from location.
 

From: Ruth, Amy C. 
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 1:01 PM
To: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us'; jamos@blm.gov; 'Patterson, Heather, EMNRD'
Subject: Remediation idea for BOPCO South Loop 10" Mainline Leak (playa)
 
Hello All,
 
I am speaking with a representative from Terran Corporation about this desalinization technique as a
 remediation for the playa area in our Poker Lake Unit.  Please review the brief data and let me know
 if this is something you would be willing to allow us to try in this case.  They have had some success
 with this and they believe our site may be a good candidate for a pilot in this area.  It would allow
 for chloride remediation without excavation or leaching.  I will call next week to discuss the
 possibilities.
 
Thank you!
 

 

Amy C. Ruth
BOPCO, L.P.
EH&S Remediation Specialist
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM  88220
Office: (575)887-7329
Fax: (575)887-7473
Cell: (432)661-0571
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